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Outreach Minutes   
Sunday, July 30 @ Cherry Grove Office
Attending:   Jan Highley, Bonnie K., Kari Hayes, Phyllis Burger,
Toni Woodard, and Sandi Wooley

1.    First Responders Rest Stop
Toni and Sandi were invited to this meeting to update us on rest stop progress.
After congressional approval at the last business meeting, there are now logistical questions, especially regarding infrastructure of the space provided   
     Stewards ore working on:
* heating and cooling units
* electrical work for additional outlets, air return above the door, and locks/bolts/keypads for entry.   There will be 3 locks.  1) deadbolt between the two rooms, 2) a keypad to get into the room, 3) Rob Woodard is investigating options for secure entry to the building itself, through front door or perhaps the door by library.   

In the future, requirements will be:
a) Congregational training
b) An Open House and walk through for first responders
c) Ongoing expenses – to be determined – to consider donations/fund raisers to keep the room stocked with coffee, water, and snacks
d) Designated funds for the rest stop

2.  Red Cross Blood Drives have been suspended until further contact from Red Cross.  Bonnie has made numerous attempts to contact them.  

3.  2017-2018 Ministry Team Information Review:   Rob W. sent this out to encourage ministry groups to follow their mission statements.  We visited our Faith and Practice 
Mission and feel we are following it.  Congregational feedback is telling us Outreach
is healthy.

4. Outreach continues to explore more ways we can serve our community.

5. Next meeting scheduled for Sunday, August 27, 2017, 9:30 a.m. in Bonnie’s office  jh
